
 

 
  

H o s p i t a l  L e t t e r h e a d  

 

1/12/24 
 

Riverview Psychiatric Center 

250 Arsenal Street 
Augusta, Maine 04330 

To Whom It May Concern, 

Greto Garbo is hospitalized at Riverview Psychiatric Hospital, and was admitted on 1/15/2023. She has 
completed her treatment and will be released with an expected discharge date of 2/1/2024. 

One of the requirements for her treatment plan is that she apply for housing as she was homeless when 
she entered the center last year and we’d like for her to strive to become stably housed. We are asking that 
you take this into consideration and grant her a housing voucher. 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to reach out to me. 

 

 

 

Sabastian Bach 

Discharge Coordinator 


